
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY, 09 AUGUST 2023   
 
MEC NKOMO-RALEHOKO TO OFFICIALLY OPEN REFURBISHED 
JUBILEE HOSPITAL ACCIDENT AND EMERGENCY UNIT 
 
The Jubilee District Hospital’s Accident and Emergency Unit (A&E) in 
Hammanskraal annually sees more than 30 000 patients who require 
emergency medical care. However, over the years the infrastructure was 
no longer adequate to service the growing need of those depending on 
the facility for services. 
 
The A&E Unit underwent major refurbishment and the Gauteng MEC for 
Health and Wellness, Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko will on Thursday, 10 
August 2023 officially open the unit.  
 
Jubilee Hospital serves people from Limpopo, North West and 
Mpumalanga due to its location. 
 
Members of the media are invited to the sites as follows: 
 

Date: Thursday, 10 August 2023 

Time:  14h00 

Venue: Jubilee District Hospital, 92 Jubilee Road, Hammanskraal 

Ends 

Issued by the Gauteng Department of Health 

Motalatale Modiba, Head of  
Communication: 064 803 0808 or  
healthmediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.
za  

Tshepo Shawa, Spokesperson 
for the MEC for Health: 072 
222 6333 or 
Tshepo.Shawa@gauteng.gov.
za  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng 
Department of Health’s portal at www.gauteng.gov.za   
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